



Comment

UNIT 6: MAKING THINGS

Lesson 3: Reading (p56+57)



- ♦ **Vocabulary:** (p56) 1. Parthenon 2. seatbelt 3. stop 4. roof
- ♦ **Structures:** (p57) Did we bring the map?
 - I don't remember. → I remember. It's under the seat.
 - I'm not sure. → Never mind. I found it.
- ♦ **Workbook:** (p56+57)

I. Read the story and write

bring
map

brought
Parthenon

find
roof

found
stop

Haley and her family are looking for the famous building called the (1) Haley's dad is driving. "Did we (2) the map?" asks Haley's dad. "I know I (3) it" says



Haley. She looks around the car. "But where's my backpack? I can (4) it." Then Haley says, "(5) the car!" Her father stops the car. "I remember putting my backpack on (6)" Haley says. She gets out of the car and looks on top. "I (7) it!" she says. "The (8) is here in my backpack."

II. Choose the right word to complete the text.

Mrs. Margaret is in her kitchen. She's making a shopping list. Margaret says: "I have some **orange** / **oranges**  but I don't have any **bananas** / **banana** . I have some **apple** / **apples** . There are two dozen **eggs** / **egg** , two kilos of **rices** / **rice**  but there isn't any tea. There's a lot of **lemonade** / **grape juice**  but there isn't **some** / **any** milk . There isn't any coffee and I don't have **any** / **a** jam  but there's **a lot of** / **a few** butter  and **cheese** / **butter**.  I also need **some** / **a** toothpaste  three loaves of **bread** / **bread** , **some** / **any** fish , a birthday **cake** / **cookie**  and some birthday **candle** / **candles**  for Susan's birthday.

❖ Read the text again and answer the questions.

1. Are there any eggs in Margaret's kitchen?

Yes, there are.

No, there aren't.

2. Does she have any milk?

Yes, she does.

No, she doesn't.

3. How many loaves of bread does she need?

She needs three loaves of bread.

She needs three bread.

4. Does she need any toothpaste?

Yes, she does.

No, she doesn't.

5. Does she have any birthday candles?

Yes, she does.

No, she doesn't.

III. Choose “a little” or “a few”.

1. We've got **a little** / **a few** luggage.
2. Tom has got **a little** / **a few** friends here.
3. Nick bought **a little** / **a few** CDs for his cousin.
4. There are only **a little** / **a few** museums in our town.
5. Eggs taste better with **a little** / **a few** salt.
6. Let's have a coffee. I've got **a little** / **a few** minutes.

IV. Fill in the gaps with “a / an / some / any”

1. There is banana in the basket.
2. Are there tomatoes in the fridge?
3. I need tea.
4. There's orange on the table.
5. I'd like apple juice.